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With the re-election of the Ford Government in early June, OLTCC has reached out and engaged 
the Honourable Paul Calandra, Minister of Long Term. The OLTCC Board hosted the Minister for 
a meeting and will be continuing an ongoing engagement focused on supporting quality of life 
care in LTC.  
 
The Legislature will resume sitting at the beginning of August. OLTCC will be working to engage 
and educate new and returning MPPs on the realities and priorities to support excellent care in 
LTC. 


